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If you missed our October 26th program, Tom Herman: Wall Street Journal Tax Columnist, you  
may click on the picture below to view a video of it.  

 
How did you like this week’s program? Take the survey by clicking  

HERE. 

November 2nd:  
Salute to Military:  

Brigadier General James A. Ryan II 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

This program starts early! 
Please be seated by 12:15 this Thursday! 

 
  

     Cannot attend in person?  
Here is the weekly recurring ZOOM LINK to tune in virtually at 12:30pm.  

You may also phone in to listen to the meeting:  Phone: 1-669-900-6833   

Password: 84935003462#  (include the “pound” sign). 

A special thank you to this week’s Rotary News sponsor Marten Barry. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeXs4Iy3pe_ZxSfKqxi3up3Q3G7qPCRgOVmcPID6s4WkDF8QA/viewform
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84935003462#success
https://vimeo.com/878478302?share=copy


Oct 30-Nov 5 BIRTHDAYS 
October 30: Matt Hom, Becky Nixt 

October 31: David Finn 

November 1: Carl Hilliard, Nikki Clay 

November 2: Sidd Vivek, Allyson Tutor, Tom Mosher 

November 3: Sandy Purdon 

November 5: Lisa Miller 

LOBBYING 
 

Annual Bid Big! Auction is November 30th! 

The Auction committee would like for you to invite your friends. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

BRING YOUR WINE DONATION TO ROTARY THIS THURSDAY! 
 

 Donate a bottle of wine to this year’s Auction! We ask that the bottle retails for $50 or more. 
 

The Auction Committee will create several lots of the donations that will be put up for bid at our  
November 30th Bid Big! Auction. These will make fabulous holiday gifts...or  

just a really good party.   
 

So, bring your bottle (or two) to Rotary this week and look for the donation table in the lobby. 
 

                                                
 

Last Call  for auction item donations! 
Please click here to fill out the donation 

form, then all items  
MUST BE IN THE OFFICE by  

NOVEMBER 16th!!! 

https://sandiegorotary.wufoo.com/forms/z14vh9o81fcxj6n/


DONATIONS APRRECIATED 
Warm Clothes Drive this Thursday! 

 
Please bring the above items with you to our November 2nd Salute to 
Military Program. Cash donations also accepted on that day. All mone-
tary donations go directly to Alliance for African Assistance for the 

purchase of much needed shoes. 
_______________________________________________________ 
_______________________________________________________ 

4-Way Test Speech Contest Wrap-up Party @ Miguels 
 

 
 

 
 
 



UPCOMING PROGRAMS November 9 
Jordan Marks: Chief Deputy Assessor/Taxpayer Advocate 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
November 16 

Cygnet Theatre’s Artistic Director Sean Murray 
And  

NTC Foundation President Lisa Johnson  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
November 23 

We are DARK for Thanksgiving! 
 
 



WELCOME NEW MEMBER 
 

Paul Gothold is our  just retired San Diego County Super intendent of Schools. You can learn more about 
him  by watching his self introduction from the video on page 1. 

SD Rotary Golf Tournament 
Bring your clubs to the November 16th Rotary Meeting, then play in the 

first round of our Gold Tournament @ Point Loma Par Three, 9-hole 
course. More info HERE 

Camp Enterprise Legacy Form 
Know a Junior in High School who would like to join us this February 

at Camp Enterprise?  Use this FORM to enroll them! 
 

Rotary International Magazine 
Click Here to read this month’s Rotary Magazine 

 

https://www.sandiegorotary.club/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Golf-2023.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf8SsrIri1tavvCAxdk-uiEyLfetqGBFJZ0MihCgBKt6KMCnA/viewform
https://www.sandiegorotary.club/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/rotary202311-dl.pdf


FACES IN THE CROWD 
Photos courtesy of Paul Nestor 

 

 
 

(Lt.) President Michael with guest speaker Tom Herman, Chair of the Day John Hill and Inspirational 
Moment Speaker Bob Russell. (Rt.) Cheers! To everyone who attended the meeting this week! 

(Lt.) The Auction Committee Table was crowded this week with Chair Bridget Meckley accepting donations 
including this gorgeous photo by Lisa Miller! (Rt.) Beatriz Valencia poses with her staff and students who 

went abroad this summer on our Youth Exchange. 

(Lt.) Beatriz Valencia, Will Hage and Divya Kakaiya pose with members of our SDSU Rotaract Club. 
(Rt.)”Say Cheese” Wendy McKinney, Ingrid de Llamas, Katie Sawyer and Simona Valanciute! 


